
Hello. 

My name is Jerilyn Gleaves, and I lead supply chain responsibility at 

PG&E. 

That includes supplier diversity, supply chain environmental 

sustainability, as well as supplier code of conduct. 

I'm excited to invite you to PG&E's learning management system that 

builds upon our Technical Assistance Program, or what we call TAP. 

This new online platform offers you self-paced, interactive courses 

and helps you access a wider network of business owners. 

We created this inclusive space to bring together small and diverse 

business owners like yourself who are interested in learning, growing, 

and building community. 

This is a free resource where you can exchange ideas, share 

experiences, and continue to learn from industry experts and other 

business owners in real time. 



To join, simply enroll in a course, and you can start leveraging the 

power of PG&E's TAP community. 

We can't wait to see you on the platform soon. 

Join us today. 

 


